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Awards

Learning Leaves

Class R – Hero
Class 1 – Isaac P
Class 2 – Betsy
Class 3 – All of Class 3

House Points

Class R – Olly
Class 1 – Alfie
Class 2 – Riley
Class 3 – Darcy

Dear Families,

As we come to an end, we look back on the year – and 
what a year it has been! We would like to say a huge 
well done to all the children, they have shown true 
resilience this year. We are so incredibly proud of all of 
them, as they have worked their socks off to be the 
best they can be!

We would like to thank you all for your support this 
year and to the PTFA for finding ways around the 
restrictions to continue to raise money. Thank you also 
to all our wonderful staff, for their dedication, 
imagination, creativity and expertise.

Today we say goodbye to our Year 6s, and we wish 
them all the best for their future learning journeys. We 
also said goodbye to Miss Causley, Miss Shanahan, 
Miss Bidwell, Mrs Coussell and a temporary goodbye to 
Miss Budden who are all moving onto their next 
chapter. We will miss you all.

I hope you all have a lovely summer break and we look 
forward to seeing you on Wednesday 8th September.

With best wishes
Sarah and the RPS Team

Dates

8 September
First Day of Term Y1 – 6

9 September
First day back for new 
Reception pupils

20 September
Reception Class Eye Test

27 September
Tempest Individual Photos

29th November
Theatre Alibi

For information on returning to school in September, 
please refer to the letter sent home this week, you can also 

find this letter as well as other information on our 
website https://rackenford-primary.devon.sch.uk/Letter-to-

all-families-20-07-2021.pdf

https://rackenford-primary.devon.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/Letter-to-all-families-20-07-2021.pdf
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Thank you to the PTFA for organsing this 
lovely surprise for the children. They all 
really enjoyed this and was a much 
needed end of term treat .
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